
Lavaca County 4-H 
Weekly Update 

September 17, 2020 
 

We are so excited to finally have 4-H meetings happening and our 

weekend is filled with countywide activities!  If you signed up for the 

Foods and Nutrition workshop on Saturday, the only thing you need to 

bring is your COVID form signed by your parent or guardian and a 

mask. The COVID form can be found on our county website at ​COVID 

Screening Letter​. 
 

 

Don’t Forget About the FUN FAIR this Sunday, September 20th 

2:00-4:00 p.m. 

Hallettsville Youth Center 

If you can come early to help set up, please do!  Natalie will be 

there by 12:30 and help is greatly appreciated!  We still need 

volunteers to help monitor the door, handle the registration table, 

etc. It’s also not too late to sign up for a booth! Come show off 

what you do in 4-H. 

 

 

 

Reminder: 

We still have several bags in the office left over from the virtual 

awards ceremony.  If you participated in photography, 

recordbooks, served as a junior or teen leader, or received a 

special award or door prize, please come pick up your awards.  

http://counties.agrilife.org/lavaca/files/2020/09/Screening-Letter-COVID-19-.-8.14.pdf
http://counties.agrilife.org/lavaca/files/2020/09/Screening-Letter-COVID-19-.-8.14.pdf


 

JLR is one of Natalie’s most favorite 4-H events. The Texas 4-H 

Center is a magical place where friends are made from across the 

state.  If you want to know more about JLR reach out to Natalie. 



Swine Tags for the Majors are Due Tomorrow, September 18th 

https://lavaca.agrilife.org/event/swine-tags-for-the-majors/ 

Hallettsville Junior Livestock Show Broiler Orders 

Due with payment October 2nd! 

https://lavaca.agrilife.org/event/hallettsville-junior-livestock-show-broiler-orders/ 

 

If you would like to record a radio 
spot for National 4-H Week, email 

Natalie at 
natalie.knesek@ag.tamu.edu​.  

Wear a Green or 4-H Shirt and meet at the Commissioner’s Court Room on 
Tuesday, September 29 at 3:55 p.m. for the signing of the 4-H Week 

Proclamation picture with Judge Mudd.  All 4-H members are welcome! 

Masks and COVID Forms required. 

 

Calling all talented 4-H members.  Use your smart phone or tablet to take a 
15 second video clip of your talent (singing, dancing, playing an instrument, 
etc).  Your clip may be used in a video that will be shared in Districts 9 and 
11 promoting the Theater and Performance Art Projects.  Send your videos 
to Natalie at ​natalie.knesek@ag.tamu.edu​  by Wednesday, September 23.   

 

County Food Show and Food Challenge entries are due in the office by 
October 7.  ​Entry forms and Information​ are located on our county website. 

https://lavaca.agrilife.org/event/swine-tags-for-the-majors/
https://lavaca.agrilife.org/event/hallettsville-junior-livestock-show-broiler-orders/
mailto:natalie.knesek@ag.tamu.edu
mailto:natalie.knesek@ag.tamu.edu
https://lavaca.agrilife.org/event/county-4-h-food-show-and-food-challenge/

